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1100 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, #809
Washington, DC 20004

OCT 21 1996

Earle C. Richardson

Colonel, U.S. Army
Deputy Chief of St^
Department of the Army
Headquarters, U.S. Army Materiel Command
5001 Eisenhower Avenue

Alexandria, VA 22333-0001

REF: Closure and Disposal of Stratford Army Ammunition Plant
Stratford, Connecticut

Dear Colonel Richardson:

The enclosed Memorandum of Agreement for the referenced project has been accepted by the
Council. This acceptance completes the requirements of Section 106 of the National Historic
Preservation Act and the Council's regulations. A copy of the Agreement has also been sent to
the Connecticut State Historic Preservation OfiScer.

We appreciate your cooperation in reaching a satisfactory resolution of this matter.

Sincerely,

Martha Catlin

Historic Preservation Specialist
Office of Planning and Review

Enclosure
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